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Scripture:  PSALM 117 

All you nations, praise the 

LORD.  

All you people on earth, praise 

him. 

Great is his love for us. 

The LORD is faithful forever. 

Praise the LORD. 
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Greetings Everyone 

 

I hope you all had an enjoyable Easter break. Many of the children get to this point in the term and they 

are quite tired so it has been nice to be able to see them have a bit of recovery time. The ironic way the 

terms are set out this year (by the Ministry of Education) is that we only have another week and the term 

is over and there is another two-week break. I haven’t heard any of the students complaining! 

This last week is an important one for us as we wrap up our cultures theme with CULTURES DAY. We 

need your help to make this a fun and memorable occasion. It will be on Wednesday in the afternoon. 

We haven’t quite organised the timings yet but we will be having: 

a shared lunch 

a parade  

and a house group cultural item. 

We are asking the children to all come dressed in a culture. This could be their culture (we have a     

number at the school: Maori, South African, Asian etc) or a culture they particularly like (I’ve noticed 

French culture is having a renaissance with Mr Wright’s French classes and our trip hopefully  next year 

to New Caledonia). 

Please send your child to school with an item of food from a culture to share. The lunch will be around 

1pm – final times to be advised. 

We are having our house leaders lead their house in presenting a cultural item to the school. This will be 

of their choosing so it will be interesting to see what comes up. Parents are warmly invited to join us for 

the afternoon. It should be a lot of fun. 

Class honour roll activities will also be occurring next week to celebrate those children who: have       

completed their goals, learnt the term’s memory verse and had a fine behavioral record. 

Hopefully I’ll see you all on Wednesday (in your fine cultural clothes) 

Best wishes 

Peter 

 

 

 

 

 

From the Dr’s Office… 



 

 

 





Community Notices: 

• We have some free tickets for families to attend Circus Quirkus in Palmerston North on 

the 23 May 2024—If you would like tickets, please contact Mrs Holdaway to arrange 

them.   

• Chess Club:  any student (Primary or Secondary) are welcome to join the Chess club. 

They meet at Dannevirke High School Room 28 each Wednesday between 3.15pm and 

4.30pm. 

• Year 7 and Year 8 students are invited to join the Dannevirke Smallbore Rifle Club—see 

flyer attached. 

• GRG (Grandparents Raising  Grandchildren) Support Group coordinator is Robyn     

Hargreaves.  She can be contacted on 027 857 5165. 

• Please see attached flyer from Dannevirke Theatre Company about the production  

‘Annie ‘ information evening, auditions etc. 

• Friday 8 April—School office closed  

• Wednesday 10 April—Culture Day 

• Friday 12 April  - Term 1 ends 

• Monday 29 April —Term 2 starts 

• Totara College  school office will be closed Friday 8th April.   Late 

students to report to Mrs Dean in LC5.   If anything urgent phone Peter 

Ferrar  on 021 201 0963.  We apologise for any inconvenience this may 

cause. 

Please Remember... 

E-mail: office@totaracollege.school.nz 

Phone: 06 374 6165 

mailto:office@totaracollege.school.nz
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